

500 Elizabeth Avenue Somerset, New Jersey 08873 franklinhsptsogen@gmail.com

September 2019

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students and Teachers,

The Franklin High School PTSO Executive Board welcomes you all to the 2019-2020 school year. We look forward to an exciting school year and working with each of you. For those of you who are new to the school, we warmly welcome you to join this big family. We have an excellent administrative staff and they are all here to help you and your children.

The PTSO leadership team represents and advocates for FHS families and teachers by working collaboratively with school and district administrators to disseminate relevant and time sensitive information to all of you with the purpose of achieving academic success for all FHS students.

The PTSO will assist the needs and development of the teachers in the school. We will help raise funds to provide educational enrichment programs and events that may not be in the school budget. Therefore, as the new school year begins, we would once again ask for your support so that we can continue making opportunities available to our children. The PTSO operates through your annual voluntary donations to keep all sorts of wonderful things happening for our children. Our membership fee is only \$10.00 for the year.

There is no requirement to contribute any time to the PTSO other than attending a few of our meetings when time allows. If you wish to take an active role in the PTSO, we would love to have you. Please feel free to reach out to our leadership team.

For your convenience, the PTSO membership form is on our website. Please print, complete and return with your check payable to **FHS PTSO**. This can be dropped off in the main office addressed to the PTSO or at the PTSO table during Freshman Orientation or Back to School Nights. If you have more than one child at this school, please list all your children's names and classes on one envelope. You only need 1 membership per family.

100% membership means everybody wins!

The PTSO welcomes you to join our monthly meetings to raise your concerns, contribute your ideas and talents to better our school. Our meetings are generally held on the second Tuesday of each month between 7:00 - 8:00 pm in the school library unless otherwise stated. Please check the web site for any changes to the calendar. Please visit it as often as you wish, you will find useful forms, fundraisers and additional information. In addition, if you wish, we ask you to join our Face Book page and/or e-mail information group. https://www.facebook.com/groups/FranklinHSPTSO/?ref=group_cover. or search Facebook for the Group: Franklin High School PTSO (Somerset NJ) Franklinhsptsogen@gmail.com.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support and donation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. May you have a wonderful school year and we look forward to seeing you at our first PTSO meeting.

Sincerely,

Nicolas DiMeglio Your PTSO President 2019-2020